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Comments: Dear Parks,

| am a resident of Tierra Del Mar and have been here for over 40 years. These decisions about decibel levels at
he dune will affect us all that have properties in range of these dune parks.
We have enjoyed the peaceful sanctuary we have created. We have built a second home in hopes of running a
business and holding weddings.

As a business we are very concerned at what we see as an increasing problem that has magnified in the last 5
years. What use to loud and annoying ( many unmuffled) sounds from the dune park on weekends, has become
daily extremely loud to the point we could not hear each other talk.

This will adversely affect our business. They start at dawn and continue well past midnight.

We have to keep our windows closed in the summer months.

Increasingly ambulances and rescue trucks fly down Sandlake rd. At very high speeds endangering us all. Not to
mention the constant sirens.

I've spoken with deputy Mayne , which he says he is the sole enforcer. And he admits he does not go at night.
There is a lot of drinking, aren't there regulations?
A proposed lowering of the allowable decibel level not raising is more in line and getter more deputies to enforce
what | feel has gotten out of hand.

| pay property taxes and I'd like to enjoy my property.

Sincerely.
Land owner



